Community updates

Patriot Disposal - just a reminder that the Patriot Disposal trash days are Tuesdays and Fridays. Recycling is picked up on Wednesdays and yard waste is collected on Saturdays. If you have any issues regarding bins, please contact Ashley Prime at Gates Hudson. 
ARC update - ARC violations letters will be going out monthly and due process hearings will be held regularly. Please make sure to correct any ARC violations if you receive a letter. The ARC regulations are in place to help keep our neighborhood looking great and to ensure home values don’t decline.
The next ManorGate book club meets on Tuesday, March 14 at 7pm at the clubhouse. We will discuss Sing You Home by Jodi Picoult. Please join us at the clubhouse.

Neighborhood Watch always needs volunteers! PLEASE email the watch captain Josh Purdy to say you will help by driving around the community to keep an eye out. You never need to leave your car and it is so helpful to know that people are watching the neighborhood.
The next HOA meeting is February 22, 2023 at 7pm and will be virtual. Watch for sign-in information to come from Ashley Prime of Gates Hudson Management.
